
      

Team Up with Township!  

The Washington Township Public Schools Are…. 

HIRING! 
In the Special Education Department 

 

 
 

 

• Special Education Teachers                           

• Special Education Assistants 

• Special Education Job Coaches 

 

Join us to gather information and/or participate in on-site interviews. 

Applicants are encouraged to apply for the position that you are interested in, 

on or before February 2, 2023. Please apply on the District website wtps.org. 

Thursday February 2, 2023 

5:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m. 

Friday, February 3, 2023 

8:30 a.m. to 2:00 p.m. 

Central Administration Building 

206 East Holly Avenue, Sewell, NJ 

856-589-6644, x 6232                    

 


